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N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, wishes to inform that the meeting scheduled for tomorrow, Thursday, March 4, 2004, at 10:00 a.m., at the Hall of the Americas, has been cancelled.

Since there is currently only one item pending for the consideration of the Committee, it is not feasible to convene a meeting tomorrow.  The item will therefore be included on the Order of Business for the next meeting.

Please take note of the following:

1. The next meeting of the Committee will take place on Thursday, March 11, at 10:00 a.m., at the Hall of the Americas.

2. Additionally, an informal meeting of the Committee has been scheduled for Tuesday, March 9, from 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. at the Miranda room, to discuss the Agenda and Schedule of the REMJA V.
CP12369E01









